
 

VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

Central Visitation Unit Decline Notification 

Effective Date: March 1, 2025 

Operating Procedure 851.1     Attachment 3 

 

 

 
 Revision Date: 9/5/23  VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

 

Central Visitation Unit Decline Notification 

 

 
 

 

 

All visitors must be pre-approved by the Central Visitation Unit and schedule their visit through 

the Visitation Schedular before they will be allowed to visit with an inmate at any DOC institution.   

Our records indicate that you are either not approved to visit at this time or you are not scheduled 

through the Visitation Schedular to visit today.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification or your current visiting status you 

must contact the Central Visitation Unit for assistance.  A staff member of the Central Visitation 

Unit is available to assist you during normal business hours and during the hours of facility 

visitation.  You may contact the Central Visitation Unit directly by phone at (804) 887-8341 or 

email to  VisitationInquiries@vadoc.virginia.gov  

You can find additional information on visiting an inmate in an institution on the VADOC public 

web site at https://vadoc.virginia.gov/ .  To visit, you must submit your application online at 

https://visitationform.vadoc.virginia.gov/.  Once your application is approved, you must schedule 

a visit using the GTL Visitation Scheduler at https://vadoc.gtlvisitme.com/app. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 


